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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
April 12, 2024 

 

Section of DeKalb Industrial Way to Close Nightly 
Beginning April 14 

 

DECATUR, Ga.— Beginning on Sunday, April 14, a section of DeKalb Industrial Way, 
between North Arcadia Avenue and East Ponce de Leon Avenue, will be closed 7 
p.m. to 6 a.m. for up to two weeks to replace damaged water mains as part of the Scott 
Boulevard Water Main Replacement Project Phase II. Motorists should use North Arcadia 
Avenue, East Ponce de Leon Avenue and North Decatur Road to navigate around the 
area.  

 
Signs and flaggers will be in the area to advise motorists of construction work in the 
area and of local traffic restrictions.  
 
Information about the Scott Boulevard Water Main Replacement Project Phase II can be 
obtained by calling the DWM Project Information Line at 1-800-986-1108 or emailing 
projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. 
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